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Message from The Headteacher 
These words have never been more apt when you see the         
potential damage that the misuse of social media can cause. In 
assemblies this week, we have reflected on the effect name-
calling and throw away remarks can have on an individual.        
Reflection is one of our core values and the children have had the 
opportunity to discuss positive and negative comments. Next 
week the focus will be on transition. This will enable all the clas-
ses to meet their new  teachers. We are also looking forward to 
welcoming the new Year 3 children. In the autumn term, I very 
much hope that we will be able to hold the “Meet the Teacher” 
meetings in person. This will give you the chance to ask any    

       questions. 
 
       Have a good weekend and let us hope that the Euro dream for  
       England continues.  
 
       Mr. Davies 

Sports Day  
Although Sports Day was slightly different this year, it was still filled with energy, lots of cheering and great team 

spirit. Well done to everyone who took part!  We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Johns for organising all 

Year Group Running Race Winners Team Points Whole School Total: 

Year 3 Emymma 3O 
George 3O 

Carew: 1840 points    
Hallowell: 2105 points 
Murray: 1810  points 
Maxwell: 1740 points 

1st Place 
Carew 

8465 points 

Year 4 Jacob 4R 
Marcella 4R 

Carew: 1425 points 
Hallowell: 1310 points 
Murray: 1220 points 
Maxwell: 1200 points 

2nd Place 
Maxwell 

8260 points 
  

Year 5 Ayren 5J 
Charis 5J 

Carew:  2630 points 
Hallowell: 2290 points 
Murray: 2835 points 
Maxwell: 2755 points 

3rd Place 
Hallowell 

8220 points 

Year 6 Danny 6ST 
A'sya 6ST 

Carew: 2570 points 
Hallowell: 2515 points 
Murray: 2605 points 
Maxwell: 2565 points     

4th Place 
Murray 

8170  points 

Year 6 Residential—Summer 2022 
In the summer term 2022, Year 6 pupils are invited to attend a 4 day residential trip to Norfolk Lakes           
Adventure Centre.  Please click here for further information about what the Centre offers.  To secure a place 
for your child, a non-refundable deposit of £40 is required by Wednesday 21st July 2021.  Deposits are to be 
paid via the ‘School Gateway App’. 

https://twitter.com/hillsidejunior
http://www.facebook.com/Hillside-Junior-School-109945251173505
https://www.manoradventure.com/norfolk-lakes.php
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/


The BIG Question 
Next week's BIG Question is:  What makes a superhero?  Please spend time  

thinking about and discussing the 'BIG Question' with your children at home and be ready with 
your responses. The next video and Google Jamboard will be ready for you to engage with on 
Tuesday 6th July.   

Attendance & Achievements 
We did not hold Achievement Assemblies this week, due to Sports Days.  All achievements will be announced 
next week. 
 

Attendance 
Regular attendance at school is an important part of giving your child the best possible start in life.  Our 
attendance target for all pupils at Hillside is 96% or above.  Therefore, weekly class attendance figures will be 
displayed in the newsletter. If a class achieves 100% attendance, they will be awarded a non-uniform day the 
following week.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievements—21st—25th June 

 

Attendance Award 

 
Well Done 5G!  

5G were last week’s winners with 
98.7% attendance! 

They enjoyed 10 minutes extra 
playtime this week! 

Year 3 Year 4         Year 5 Year 6 
Kyle 

(6Rs Certificate) 
Fabiano 

Nasir 
Raisa 

Marco 
Mafalda 

Liam 
Soraia 
Emilia 
Dinis 

Caitlyn 
Hana 

Vedant 
Luana 

Eric 
Adele 

Mohamed 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Maria 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Yusuf 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Miriam 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Joseph 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Miley 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Laila 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Lucas 
(6Rs Certificate) 

  

Eunice 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Jessie 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Kai 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Rafael 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Shai 
Eunice 

Marcella 
Maria Luiza 

Lucas 
Alfie 

Myna 
Dylan 
Tania 

Tatiana 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Lacey 
Lilly 

Jessica 
Madison 

Ana 
Sadia 
Diogo 

Martim 
Kye 

Ayren 
Alex 

Nibras 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Fatma 
(6Rs Certificate) 

A’Sya 
(6Rs Certificate) 

Naomi 
Victoria 
Blanka 
Jude 

Thomas 
Isabelle 
Isabella 
Sergiu 
Maizie 
Afonso 
Tejas 

Class Achievements Times Table Awards 

Team Point Winners 
 CAREW 

Earth 
Madison 

Silver 
Fabiano 
Hamza 

Walk To School 
6JO 

Moon 
Kiera 

Gold 
Kiara 

Healthy Eating 
3S 

 Sun 
Mafalda 

Kiara 

Platinum 
Madison 



Hillingdon Food Bank 
During our last few weeks of term, we would like to make a difference in our local community. We have    
decided to support Hillingdon Food Bank and we are asking for your help. We would appreciate it if you 
could bring in the following items, as Hillingdon Food Bank have said that they are in particular need of these 
essentials: 

 

 

 

 

Please send your donations in to school with you child by Friday 16th July and we will ensure that they are 
delivered to Hillingdon Food Bank.  Thank you for your support, The Hillside Helpers Filip, Maria, Isabelle, 
Claudia, Abi, Habiba, Yi Zhen, Jude and Mrs O'Sullivan. 

Bastille Day 
On Wednesday 14th 
July the whole 
school will be      
celebrating Bastille 
Day. Children can 
come to school 
dressed in the red, 
white and blue (the 
colours of France).  
Included in our    
celebration is a 
French themed 
menu from our hot 
lunch provider HCL.  

Concerned about a child? 
If you are concerned about a child, please report 
your concern to our Designated Safe-
guarding Lead, Mr Davies via email   
safeguarding@hillsidejunior.org  

 

Tea Coffee Sugar (small packs) Juice 

Jam Tin Fruits Tin Potatoes Tin Tomatoes 

Spaghetti Sauce Rice in small packets Toilet Rolls Noodles 

It’s a Jungle out 
there! 
Hillingdon Council have joined 
forces with the  London Road 
Safety Council to run a campaign to help Year 6 
pupils make a safe start at secondary school in 
September.  As we come out of lockdown, the 
roads are busier, children are not used to           
increased traffic and may have forgotten the 
Green Cross Code. They may be travelling to     
secondary school along new routes, maybe     
without you, with friends, or on their own. The 
danger of children being involved in road traffic 
accidents may increase at this time. So what can 
you do about it? Talk to your children about road 
safety and plan a safe route to their new school, 
it’s as simple as that! We want your children to 
stay safe on the roads as they move up to           
secondary school because it’s a jungle out 
there!   If you want to know more, you can  
download a free guidebook                                   
itsajungleoutthere.info  

Family First Magazine 
Please click on the link below for a free e-copy of 
the UK’s best family magazine, packed full of     
information to help keep your children busy and 
entertained during the school summer holidays- 
Enjoy! 
 
 
 

mailto:safeguarding@hillsidejunior.org
https://londonroadsafetycouncil.org.uk/transition-to-secondary-school/
https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_8_final010721


 


